
 

P:\Documents\SC\Opcheck_Letters\2025_Letters\March_2025\24452_NomeFuelLines_2025.doc 

NORTON CORROSION LIMITED 8820 222nd Street SE, Woodinville, WA  98077 
Phone (425) 483-1616    

E-mail: sales@nortoncorrosion.com 
www.nortoncorrosion.com 

February 12, 2025 
                                   
Port of Nome                         
Lucas Stotts            Cell: (907)304-1906 
Harbormaster  
Po Box 281 
307 Belmont St. 
Nome, AK 99762 
Email: LStotts@nomealaska.org 
 
 
Subject: 2025 ANNUAL INSPECTIONS – CATHODIC PROTECTION SYSTEM 
 PORT OF NOME FUEL LINES 
 
 
Dear Lucas: 
 
Norton Corrosion Limited (NCL) would like to remind you that the cathodic protection system 
installed to protect the subject structure from corrosion is due for its Annual Inspection.  NCL 
recommends these inspections to ensure proper cathodic protection system operation and lower 
system operating costs. Our records indicate your last inspections were performed by NCL on 
July 18, 2024. 
 
Your Annual Inspection includes all necessary tests, any minor adjustments that may be 
required, and a written report detailing raw data collected, our observations, conclusions, and 
recommendations.  NCL would be pleased to perform this work for a lump sum fee of $6,655. 
 
Your returned authorization can serve as our Notice to Proceed with this work.  If you prefer to 
call, please contact us at 425-483-1616 or 800-426-3111 and we will be pleased to help you. 
NCL will then add your inspections to our Engineering Schedule and contact you to schedule 
your inspections. Please note that our offer is based upon scheduling your inspections with others 
in the area to keep our costs (and yours) under control.  
 
If you have any questions regarding our scope of services, do not hesitate to call.  We thank you 
in advance for the opportunity to continue as your Corrosion Control expert. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phil Goodwin 
Technical Marketing _________________________________________ 
 Authorized by Date 


